
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
Date:  May 8, 2003 
 
To:  Clerk of the Board 
  Board of Supervisors   
 
From:  Thomas Fayram, Deputy Public Works Director 
 
Re: Resolution Proclaiming Winners of the First Quarterly Project 

Clean Water Restaurant Recognition Program 
 
 
Attached is a copy of a resolution �Proclaiming Winners of the First Quarterly 
Project Clean Water Restaurant Recognition Program�.  Supervisor Schwartz 
has agreed to sponsor the resolutions and present them at the May 20, 2003 
Board meeting.  A representative from each recognized restaurant will be there 
for the presentation. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Attachments 
cc: Supervisor Schwartz, 1st  Supervisorial District 
 


